
From: Conor Hughes <chughes@indexjournal.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/27/2016 2:37:49 PM
Subject: RE: Jim Coleman: Laurens County Auditor

Great, thank you.


From: Adams, Chaney [ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov]
 
Sent: Wednesday, July 27, 2016 2:33 PM
 
To: Conor Hughes
 
Cc: Godfrey, Rob
 
Subject: Jim Coleman: Laurens County Auditor
 

Conor, the executive order is attached.  
This email and any attachments has been sent by The Index-Journal company or one of its 
employees and may contain privileged or confidential information. This email is for the use of the 
intended recipient(s) only. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not keep, use, disclose, 
copy or distribute this email without the author’s prior permission. We have taken precautions to 
minimize the risk of transmitting software viruses. We cannot accept liability for any loss or damage 
caused by software viruses. Internet e-mail may be susceptible to data corruption, interception and 
unauthorized amendment for which The Index-Journal does not accept liability. If you are the 
intended recipient and you do not wish to receive similar electronic messages from us in future then 
please respond to the sender to this effect.
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